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UNIVERSITY OF ARISONA RISE 

INTERNS TO COLLABORATE WITH US! 

 

The CCA Hermitage Program has been selected by the University 

of Arizona RISE (Resilient Internships and Student Experiences) 

Program to host two interns for the upcoming fall and spring 

semesters. The interns will be tasked with identifying and meeting 

with groups/faculty at the University who may be interested in 

small group sojourns at the Corbett Retreat & Research Center. 

Their internship will begin Labor Day weekend by camping at the 

Corbett Center. The time will be spent walking the land, visiting 

both hermitages and the retired Straw Bale hermitage, and meeting 

with interested community members. We are extremely excited 

about this opportunity to collaborate with college students! 

  Photo: Tom Talbott 

Record hot temperatures, thunderous ruckus with deadly lightning bolts,  

and beautiful sunrises & sunsets, but little monsoon rain. All life hoping for a wet August! 

Susan Tollefson & Katie Talbott 

Co-Chairs, CCA Hermitage Program 

smtollefson51@gmail.com 

SABBATICAL GATHERING 

Our monthly Sabbatical Gatherings will 

resume on Saturday, August 12. We will 

gather at the CCA Garden and walk up to 

the upper area which is co-owed with 

Archaeology Southwest. Due to the 

continued intense heat, we will begin at 

6:00 am and end at 8:00 am. 

Please contact Susan if you need 

directions. Hope to see some of you 

there! 
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